
 
 

Date: May 30, 2024 

To: Honorable City Council 

From: Law Department 

Re: Closed Session – Request for Legal Representation and Indemnification of former 
bus driver Lorengo Watts in the matter of Dwight Walker v Lorengo Watts et al.; Case 
No. 23-005011-NI.  

The Law Department submitted a privileged and confidential memorandum, dated 
November 20, 2023, recommending that this Honorable Council deny the Request for 
Legal Representation and Indemnification of former bus driver Lorengo Watts in the 
matter of Dwight Walker v Lorengo Watts et al.; Case No. 23-005011-NI. The Law 
Department is respectfully requesting that a closed session on the matter be held on 
Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


